
 

Dear Clarington Councillor, 

I am a resident on Moffatt Rd. Newcastle and I am writing this to you to ask 
you to please rethink and consider the impact of rezoning our area. 

We have owned our property for about 15 years.  My wife and I will both be 
retiring within the next five years and we have always intended to build a 
home on our property and to spend our retirement there. 

To our understanding, this proposal will impose restrictions that will affect 
our future plans. 

We are writing this letter to ask you to ask you to consider how your 
decisions will impact ourselves as well as the residents and all of our future 
plans. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Michael and Marian Chopik 

3578 Moffat Rd. 

 


